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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given to warn the concerned claimants of companies under
conservatorship, receivership, and liquidation that this Commission or the office of the
appointed Conservator, Receiver or Liquidator (CRLr) do not send representative/s to
the residences of the concerned claimants to facilitate the processing of their claim/s
in return for a fee or certain percentage from the amount of benefit that they will
receive.

We strongly urge the concerned claimants to transact only and directly with
the office of the CRLrs of companies under conservatorship, receivership or
liquidation. For companies with ongoing distribution of claims, please refer to the
contact person and details as provided in the previously issued Notice to the Public
regarding such announcement.

We also encourage the public to become extra vigilant in providing personal
information. This also seryes as a reminder to all CRLr's to handle the personal
information of the policy/planholders with utmost care and diligence.

Should you encounter similar cases, please send your report to the
Conservatorship, Receivership and Liquidation Division at crl@ insurance.qov. ph

Accordingly, all stakeholders are enjoined to regularly visit
https://www. insurance.qov. ph/ for major announcements.

For your information and guidance

DENNIS B. FUNA
I nsurance Commissioner
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